
 
Monday, February 17, 2020 

2-3pm 
Antoine’s Restaurant 

713 St. Louis 
New Orleans 

 

Security and Enforcement Committee Meeting Agenda 

A. Call to Order and Introduction of Attendees (Matthew Emory) 
B. Approval of January 27, 2020 notes (All) 
C. Security Assessment Update to committee 
D. Discussion of Committee 2020 goals and develop strategies 

a. Supporting the increase of NOPD officers in 8th District  
i. Produce an economic statement if supplemental funding were to cease? 

ii. SPPP is currently providing coverage equivalent to 65 regular NOPD officers 
(confirm) 

iii. Review the 8th District Shifts provided  
iv. Can we obtain crime stats for the city and specifically the French Quarter, with a 

focus on initial charges and final disposition of charges? 
b. Next steps to attack guns in the French Quarter 

i. Liaise with the Government Affairs committee to work the CM Palmer on 
presenting new language that will affect the city and specifically the French 
Quarter 

E. Sobering center and what it means to the French Quarter (All) 

F. Previously suggested topics to be discussed (All) 

a. Supporting consolidation of security services to increase SPPP budget 

b. Tracking all crimes that occur within the French Quarter 

G. French Quarter Crime Stats (Bob Simms)  

H. New Business (All) 

I. March meeting date 

J. Adjourn  



SECURITY ENFORCEMENT COMMITTEE 

Security Assessment Memorandum 

Prepared by: Matthew Emory 

 

Intent of the Security Assessment 

1. Provide evidence-based planning in effort to advise the Board of Commissioners on security 

strategies that will improve public safety in the French Quarter 

2. To seek an objective assessment of current security throughout the French Quarter 

3. Developed matrix for safety and security accountability  

 

Isolated incidents create distorted, negative images of the French Quarter and the city as a whole; 

moreover, there are recurring violations that perpetuate the deteriorated image of the French Quarter 

‘experience’ and undermine long-term economics. Our strategies must evolve from basic neighborhood 

policing tactics to be a more tourism-oriented policing/protective services to address the social and 

financial aspects attached to the French Quarter. The SEC members have an opportunity in assisting the 

development of macro strategies that will be tactically executed within our community. I look forward to 

the continued involvement and participation of the SEC members as we work toward productive, results-

oriented solutions.  
 

 


